Dear Clara Barton Families,
 
At this point you should have received 1) your child’s teacher assignment, and 2) an email from your child’s teacher.  Please know that more than any other year we are juggling last minute information and preparation to help your child be successful at home.  To do this I have asked your teachers to hold personal Family Connections Meetings with each family next week as a replacement for the Master Schedule that is still being fine-tuned.  Teachers will also be holding 3 Class Meetings to establish the routines of the class in addition to providing online (“asynchronous”) resources for families to access.  The goal is to ensure that your family has questions answered and an established relationship with your child’s teacher prior to beginning the academic schedule on September 8.  Our goal is to ensure that your child has the greatest possible start to the 2020-2021 school year at CBE.  
 
Please review the following Sway presentation to introduce your family to the use of the Classroom Teams platform that your child will use to interact with our school this year: https://sway.office.com/qVP8TMCAEpnzy45s?ref=email
 
The schedule for next week is as follows: 
 
	MONDAY
	TUESDAY
	WEDNESDAY
	THURSDAY
	FRIDAY

	8/31
	9/1
	9/2
	9/3
	9/4

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

	No School
	BOBCAT BEST DAY
	AM Class 
Meetings
	AM Class
Meetings
	AM Class
Meetings

	 
	Family Connections
	Family Connections
	Family Connections
	Family Connections


 
The daily academic schedule will begin on Tuesday, September 8 at 9:20 following the holiday weekend.  Additional information regarding the Master Schedule will be published ASAP.
 
Bobcat Best Day pick ups are open Tuesday from 9-3, with support available for Social Services (ie. Pantry Packs, Basic Needs etc.) and free ice cream from the PTSA!  Please be sure to post a card in your passenger window with the first and last names of your children to speed up this process.
 
We appreciate your grace and flexibility as we navigate this un-chartered experience.  Your CBE Staff is committed to making this fall the greatest success possible!
 
Sincerely,
Karen Barker
Principal
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